
Submitter: Patrick D 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2006 

Dear House Committee,  

 

I am writing in support of HB 2006. Teenagers are not mature enough to own a lethal 

weapon and should not be allowed to purchase or possess fire arms. Now is not the 

time to scale back gun safety, it is the leading cause of death for people under 18 

years old.  

 

Thank you.  


